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Attendance 
Here are this week’s percentages: 

Class Attendance 

Nightingale 98% 

Kingfisher 97.77% 

Goldcrest 97.77% 

Magpie 98.15% 

Dove 94.07% 

Jay 96.71% 

Kittiwake 95.71% 

Woodpecker 100% 

Swift 97.27% 

Siskin 94.76% 

Robin 97.37% 

Puffin 94.55% 

 
A special mention to Woodpecker class 
who managed 100% - that’s great, well 
done everyone for being here everyday!  
 

Rags 2 Riches 

 
On Monday 4th the filled bags will be 
collected so please bring them in to be 
collected. Even if the bag isn’t full and 
you only have a couple of items, it’ll all 
help to boost our school fundraising. 
Thank you to those families who’ve 
already returned their bags. 

 

World 
Book Day 

 
We are celebrating World Book Day on 
Thursday 7th March. This is an 
opportunity for the children to dress-up 
as a book character. During the day, 
children will take part in a range of 
book-themed activities and will be 
issued with a book token to exchange at 
a participating retailer for one of this 
year's book titles. 

 
Young Voices 
What an outstanding performance from 
our Young Voices Choir last week. We 
were very proud of how well they 
represented our school amongst 5000 
other children…such dedication and 
preparation behind the scenes was 
evident. Thank you to Mrs Allen for 
leading our choir and giving long-lasting 
memories to our children and their 
families who attended.  
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Spring Disco 

The new date for 
the disco is 
Thursday 14th 
March. It’s now 
spring themed so 
the children can 
wear something 
bright and colourful. 
The food/drink arrangements and 
timings on the day remain unchanged. 
Please bring the original ticket to the 
disco. 
  

Baby News 
We’re excited to share 
the news that Mrs 
Chambers is expecting a 
baby, due towards the 
end of July. We’ll let you  

 
know of staffing arrangements closer to 
the time.  
 
Y3 & 4 Visit to Perlethorpe 
Y3 and Y4 visited 
Perlethorpe 
Outdoor 
Education Centre 
last Friday for an 
immersive and 
active day of 
learning about 
the Saxons and 
the Vikings. 
Pupils dressed as Vikings in helmets 
and armour, handled the weapons and 
spent time grinding wheat to make flour. 
They also had 
the opportunity 
to do some 
orienteering to 
solve the Saxon  
clues and 
answer the 
riddle. It was an 
exciting and exhausting day!                 
 

Diary Dates 

04.03.24 Rags 2 Riches 
final day for 
donations 

 

05.03.24 Parents’ Evening  

06.03.24 Parents’ Evening  

07.03.24 World Book Day  

08.03.24 Robin class 
library visit 

pm 

14.03.24 SEND Coffee 
Morning 

9 – 10 
am 
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14.03.24 Y3 & 4 Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

14.03.24 Spring Discos  

14.03.24 Kingswood 
Residential 
Meeting 

3:15 – 
3:45 pm 

15.03.24 Comic Relief Day  

15.03.24 Puffin class 
library visit 

pm 

15.03.24 Y5 & 6 Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

22.03.24 Reception visit to 
White Post Farm 

 

26.03.24 Easter Service at 
St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church 

9:45 am 

27.03.24 Y1 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 

2 – 3 pm 

28.03.24 Reception Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

 


